

The Gorsey Weekly

CELEBRATING A WONDERFUL YEAR AT GORSEY!

As we wrap up another incredible school year, we want to take a moment to celebrate all the amazing things our children have achieved.

From magical nativity performances and joyful carol services, to meeting inspiring authors and making music with the Hallé Orchestra — it's been a year full of unforgettable experiences! We've explored hat museums, enjoyed exciting residential trips, raised thousands for charity, and celebrated fantastic end-of-year results. And that's just the beginning!

But above all, the true highlight of our year has been the children — their energy, curiosity, and joy light up our school every single day. Watching them grow, learn, and support one another is what makes Gorsey Bank so special.

As we prepare to wave goodbye to some of our children heading off to high school and others moving up to their next year group, we reflect with pride on everything they've accomplished.

A heartfelt thank you to all our parents and carers for your continued support — we couldn't do it without you. We wish you a relaxing, fun-filled summer and look forward to welcoming you back in September for another A-MAZ-ING year!

With love,

The Gorsey Bank Team

























DATES FOR THE DIARY

21st July - Y6 Leavers Assembly

22nd July - School closes for the Summer

1st Sept - INSET Day

2nd Sept - School reopens

10th Sept - PTA AGM

11th Sept - Y4-Y6 Alexander Armstrong Author Event

24th Sept - Reception Induction Evening

26th Sept - Christmas Card Collection

CAFT FEST

A big well done and thank you to everyone who supported CAFTFest! Even though the weather wasn't on our side, it was still a fantastic event and we raised over £700 for the Children's Adventure Farm Trust (CAFT)!

A special thank you to Edie and Pippa's mum for their amazing ongoing help and contributions. We're so grateful!



THIS WEEK'S HOUSE POINTS SO FAR...

203







212



CITIUS FOLTIUS

182

Article 3

Every child has the right to have their best interest as a top priority in all decisions and actions



GOODBYES AND CONGRATULATIONS!

As we come to the end of another successful year at Gorsey Bank, it's time to say goodbye and congratulations to some valued members of our team and celebrate the exciting new chapters ahead for them

- Mrs Fowler, a vital part of our admin team, will be leaving us to take on a new role as School Operations Manager at Hazel Grove Primary School. Alison's dedication and hard work have been instrumental in keeping things running smoothly, and she will be greatly missed.
- Miss Petter, from our welfare team, will also be leaving at the end of the academic year. However, we're delighted that she will be returning on a voluntary basis to continue supporting children across the school. Thank you, Katy, for your continued commitment!
- Mrs Turvey, who has contributed so much to our Year 6 team and served as Trust Director of Primary Curriculum, will also be joining Hazel Grove Primary in September. Thankfully, she will still be involved in school development at Gorsey, so we look forward to continuing to work with her.
- Mrs Kershaw, a long-standing welfare assistant, will be returning in September in a new role as an LSA. We're thrilled to continue working alongside her in this new capacity.
- Miss Stewart, who has been an LSA in Reception for the past two years, will be starting her teacher training — and we're proud to say she'll be training right here at Gorsey!
- Miss Davies, who has supported children across the school as an LSA, will be leaving us to pursue her teacher training at Ashdene Primary School. We wish her all the best on this exciting journey.

And on a final happy note, we're delighted to share that Miss Scappaticci is expecting her first baby, due this Autumn. Congratulations!

Please join us in thanking all of these wonderful individuals for their contributions and in wishing them every success in their new roles and adventures.

GORSEY GOLF SUCCESS!

A huge thank you to everyone who took part in this year's Gorsey Golf event! We're thrilled to share that an incredible £7,000 was raised - this will make a big difference in helping us enhance the provision across school.

A special thanks goes to Jonathan for once again organising such a brilliant event. We can't wait to see what's in store for next year!